Kaukapakapa School Newsletter

| Message from the Principal

th|s issue Thank you to everyone who managed to make it down to school last nightwas great to see so
many of you here, and we particularly loved seeing extended family members also being introduced
SJJIINIRSENICH ¢, teachers and shown around classrooms by your childreréVe hope our positive start to the
I JVAS ERGER Year, was reflected in all you saw and felt as you went around our fabulous school.
Yummy Stickers Some of you may have also made it into the library to speak with Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency
Room 4 News in relation to the proposed variable speed limit outside of our school.Since my arrival here nearly
Football two years ago and a discussion yvith Trevor Cheshire while he was on road patrol, | have let you
know about my CweecC project around addressi ngq
Hockey vehicles going past our school.As | write this my office shakes as yet another logging truck goes
past. Incredibly, we found that on average close to 5000 vehicles, including trucks pass the school
SI1E[OIOIMVAZISISIN (each day! You can imagine how this number increases on a Friday afternoon of a long weekend or
SCEEEREINEInldEI@Rl when there is a diversion in place from State Highway 1.
the school office 420 5477,
S| NTeJ W NJ /@I iNOZ%M Many meetings | ater, | ou esnaile, bngding supporifrora the NZ IP@lice s
(INRHIPARNIEEVEREY and Chris Penk MP, the project was confirmed, and then the funding finally allocat¥de are now
ELRENICEIINEREEGERIET super close to getting two electronic signs that will show a 40km variable speed limit outside of
eVEeLIRVIIRM school 35 minutes before school starts and for 5 minutes before school ends until 20 minutes
EUC N NEROGRIESM after it finishes.
holiday etc.
| actually thought it was a road rule to be 40Km outside of a school zone but apparently there
needs to be public consultation around this changelast night was the beginning of a 4 week
\ public process to ensure the community is behind this safety initiativBLEASEake the time to
have a say on the proposed changes and encourage as many others as you can to do the
same. You can do this in the following 4 ways
1. Visiting the project webpagewww.nzta.govt.nz/kaukapakagaeed review and giving your
| feedback online
BUS CHANGI 2. Downloading and completing the electronic feedback form and then emailing it to
Please report auckland.speed.reviews@nzta.govt.nz
unforeseen bus 3. Giving them a call on 0800 44 44 49 so they can send you a submission form
changes to the school 4. Coming in to the office to get a submission form, returning itto us and we will send it in

office before 2pm. on your behalf
Alternatively you can Feedback closes 5pm on Wednesday 18 March 2020.

send your child with a

i As usual, the term will fly by. There are so many exciting things planned for our learners (camp at
QOCRCRUTCIRVEREM 11 (op of the list) and we look forward to sharing them all with you.
teacher in the

IllsR Kia Kaha, Kia Maia, Kia Manawanui

Be Strong, Be Steadfast, Be Willing
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Andrea Clarke
Principal
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Welcome to our 32 new :
students and 3 new teachers -
at Kaukapakapa School, We
look forward to showihg them
. all our wonderful school.has

to offer.

To ensu
student
we ask t
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be adults o
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LEVENTS

2nd March

Whole school assembly

3rd March
Year5/6 T - ball
3rd March
Year 7/8 Tech starts
6th March

School Swimming Sports

23rd March € 27th March

Year7 -8 Camp ¢& Wellington

24th March € 27th March

Year4 -6 Camp C Marsden Bay

8th April
End of Term 1

Road Crossing
Want ed
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Congratulations to the following
students who received our Value
certificate at assembly on

Monday:

Iziah, Chloe, Rico, Mikayla, ==
Pyper, LilyGrace, Sadie, Kassidy} :
Isabella, Dannielle and Joanne. f| "/"a<@utc §

R

Reminder for all parents going

Wardens g ¢ a mp é

ce  Please return all police vet
| forins by Friday at the latest.
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There will be a camp
information evening for all
parents and caregivers on
°" Tuesday 3rd March
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Year 7-8 Room 5 6pmi 6 30pm
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Room 4 started the year with a team building inquiry challenge. Their
was to construct a bridge that could support the weight of a train and ¢
Each team had a few pieces of track, two blocks and some paper. T
about problem solving, engineering, weight distribution, balance,
support and how to work together. Well done to the winning tec
constructed the longest, stable bridge.




PLEASE NOTE...

ASSEMBLIES
WILL NOW BE

ON MONDAYS

Every fortnight, starting from
Monday 17th February e 1.45pm

Yyummy
Stickers

We are once again collecting
Yummy stickers off apples

and fruit AWe would ask that

you help us out by collecting

stickers throughout the year and we will send
them off in September to redeem for sports

equipment AA Yummy sticker chart was sent home
last week for you to put your stickerson A




Liz from Trap IT had the pleasure of
taking Delilah and Annabel over to
Tiritiri Matangi as part of their Star
Trapper Award.

The highlights for them were getting
up close to a hihi nest, seeing korora/
little blue penguins in their boxes and

~

the ChumongousD gi ant

them were spotted!).

| hope it inspires all our
students to keep caring
about the

environment  C and to
keep trapping!

Please let us know if your child has achieved something special
outside of school. We would really like to celebrate it too!

Casey did so well at the Follow Your Dreams
Melbourne Nationals in January. She receiveq
Honorable Mention with scores of 86 & 87

for her dances. It was a great experience for
Casey & her teacher Zoe, from Danceville, who

worked so had leading up to this competition.

Congratulations Casey!!




